
Moore-love, Karla 
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Karla, 

Thank you for the help. 

Cody Ridenour <codyaustinridenour@gmail.com> 
Monday, December 29, 2014 11 :16 AM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
Council Communications 

I 

I am a college student at PCC, and I've lived in Oregon my whole life. I'd love to talk about the minimum wage, 
and how important it is that we raise it in Portland, and across the state, to help alleviate poverty, inequality, and 
keep Oregon and Portland affordable for everyone. I believe the date is February 24th. 

My contact information: 

Cody A Ridenour 
4514 N Michigan Ave. Portland, Oregon 97217 
503-550-1972 

Have a wonderful rest of your year, 

Take care, 

-Cody 

PS: About how much time would I have to speak? 
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